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Dear APT members: 

 
We are writing to invite you to serve as a peer reviewer for the APT Bulletin: The 
Journal of Preservation Technology. If you are interested, please click here to complete 
and return the response form: https://forms.gle/Uq2suc7fGYKkgo286 

 
If you are, or believe you are, already on our list of peer reviewers, please still take the 
time to complete and return the form and send a brief resume. This will assist us in 
updating our records. 

 
The process of peer reviewing articles is critical to the APT Bulletin as a scholarly 
journal. It helps us understand whether sound preservation practices were followed in a 
project, whether the ideas proposed or the research conducted are original, and 
whether a paper would make a valuable contribution to the field. Peer reviewers gain an 
early look at the latest work and have a hand in shaping the information that is 
disseminated about preservation's best practices. Without the expertise of reviewers, 
the APT Bulletin would not be able to offer the forward-looking information that our 
audience has come to expect. 

 
The peer-review process is straightforward. As articles come in, we alert potential peer 
reviewers by way of an email broadcast. Once articles are assigned, articles and 
accompanying illustrations are emailed to reviewers, and they are given approximately 
three weeks to complete the review. Guidelines and a response form are provided with 
each article. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact bulletineditor@apti.org We look forward to 
hearing from you. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
Josie Madison 
Interim Editor 
APT Bulletin 


